
 

 

 

 

11 September 2019  

 

Seminar: Spotlight on violence: what do SA’s crime statistics say? 

13 September 2019 | 10:00 – 12:00 | The River Club, Observatory, Cape Town 
 

High levels of violence and poor governance threaten South Africa’s prospects. Public anxiety 

has been heightened by recent high-profile incidents such as the rape and murder of 

University of Cape Town (UCT) student Uyinene Mrwetyana, mob attacks on foreign 

nationals, and the deployment of the military to support police on the Cape Flats. 

 

This seminar will reflect on the recent incidents of violence, including against women and 

foreign nationals, in the context of the latest crime statistics to be released by police on 12 

September. Speakers will review the trends and discuss strategies to prevent violence. 

 

This seminar is jointly hosted by the UCT’s Safety and Violence Initiative and the Institute for 

Security Studies. 

 

Chair: Dr Guy Lamb, Safety and Violence Initiative, UCT 

 

Speakers: 

Dr Sianne Alves, Office for Inclusivity and Change, UCT 

Azwi Netshikulwe, Safety and Violence Initiative, UCT 

Dr Andrew Faull, Institute for Security Studies 

 
RSVP 

Helen Chanda, Phone: +27 12 346 9500, hchanda@issafrica.org 

 

Enquiries 

Andrew Faull, Phone: +27 79 833 9549, afaull@issafrica.org 

Guy Lamb, Phone: +27 82 882 6657 
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Aamirah Sonday 
Media Liaison and Monitoring Officer 
Communication and Marketing Department 
University of Cape Town 
Rondebosch 
Tel: (021) 650 5427 
Cell: (076) 947 6071 
Email: aamirah.sonday@uct.ac.za  
Website: www.uct.ac.za 
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